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Friday 30th September 2022 
 

 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
I am writing to thank you for your support this week with our harvest celebrations. It was lovely to welcome so 
many family members to see the youngest children perform and learn about harvest. If you were unable to join us, I 
am pleased to inform you that this special event will be available to view on the website soon. Key Stage 2 children 
enjoyed their own special assembly yesterday, during which they recited poetry and sang harvest songs. I shall let 
you know when this, too, will be available to view on the website. Thank you so much for your generous gifts, 
which will be passed on to the food bank. I know that they will be very much appreciated. 
 
The children continue to work hard and earn Dojo points for all of their efforts. Children from Y5/6 took part in a 
public speaking competition earlier in the week, and the judges were very impressed by their presentations. 
Congratulations to those children who were placed in first, second and third places! I have also been delighted to 
see that so many pupils have been completing Learning Beyond the Classroom work with you at home. Similarly, 
many pupils at the top of the school have been studying for and passing Graduate Awards. Their determination to 
succeed in this challenging project is impressive. 
 
Older children have already been representing the school in several sporting events. Many people have commented 
on their superb behaviour and team spirit. 
 
Thank you, too, for sending your children to school in smart school uniforms, with reading books and PE kits and 
an enthusiasm for learning! Your support, as always, is greatly appreciated. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Mr. L. A. Myers 
Head Teacher 
 


